
 

Winter Weather Policy 

Hillcrest Therapy Center will close during inclement weather when the Little Rock School 
District closes for the same reason.  On the day of your appointment, please check Little Rock 
news for school closings.  If the Little Rock School District has been closed or has determined to 
open later in the day, Hillcrest Therapy Center will follow the same procedures. 

If inclement weather affects your ability to safely attend your session, but the Little Rock schools 
are not closed; please call the office and let us know as soon as possible.  There will be no 
cancellation fee and we will reschedule your appointment for the earliest time slot available.   

Your safety is our primary concern.  Please do not attend your appointment if you are concerned 
that the roads in your area are not safe for travel.  If you have any questions about this policy, 
feel free to contact us at 501-612-7254. 

Thank you.
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